
 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

The Every Voice Matters online campaign, aimed at informing the general public about the 
hasty and ill-informed review that led to Jacinta Jakovcevic’s unfair redundancy, has not been 
instigated by Jacinta Jakovcevic nor created using information provided by her. 

 

All content shared has been published in consultation with certain current and former 
musicians of the Cathedral music program, who are also members of Every Voice Matters. The 
purpose of this campaign is to promote transparency and fairness. 

 

Every Voice Matters wishes to clarify that our only connection to Jacinta Jakovcevic is through 
her role as the organiser and director of the choir: Camerata de Immaculata. This choir, which 
she founded and leads, includes some current and former musicians of the Cathedral music 
program. As part of our support, we are involved in advertising and organising performances, 
scheduling rehearsals, and issuing formal notices regarding choir-related information. 

 

We thus reiterate that in no way is Jacinta Jakovcevic related nor is she in any way managing 
or supervising our independent advocacy group. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Every Voice Matters (Current and ex-members Musicians of St. Mary’s Cathedral Perth) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Disclaimer 

The Every Voice Matters online campaign, aimed at informing the general public about the 
hasty and ill-informed review that led to Jacinta Jakovcevic’s unfair redundancy, has not been 

instigated by Jacinta Jakovcevic nor created using information provided by her. 

 

All content shared has been published in consultation with certain current and former 
musicians of the Cathedral music program, who are also members of Every Voice Matters. 

The purpose of this campaign is to promote transparency and fairness. 

 

 

. 


